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Public places are supposed to be shared spaces.  They are for everyone.  When 

homeless people set up a camp in a public place, it becomes THEIR space and is no 

longer available for use by the public.  No one else has the "right" to claim public 

space in this manner and neither should they.  Please keep our public places shared 

spaces by voting NO on this proposal.  


